
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2023 

 

 

Via email to christina.capt@unthsc.edu 

 

Ms. Christina Capt 

University of North Texas Health Science Center 

3500 Camp Bowie Blvd. 

Fort Worth, Texas 76107 

 

Re: Texas Forensic Science Commission (“Commission”) Laboratory Self-disclosure 

No. 23.04; University of North Texas Health Science Center (Latent Prints) 

 

Dear Ms. Capt: 

 

 At its April 14, 2023 quarterly meeting, the Commission voted to take no further action on 

the referenced laboratory self-disclosure given the root cause analysis and corrective actions by 

the laboratory, and because the subject anthropological analysis was for an autopsy unrelated to a 

criminal action. 

 

Thank you and please feel free to contact Commission staff with any questions or concerns. 

   

Sincerely,      

 

 

Leigh M. Tomlin 

Associate General Counsel     

 




